
 

 

        
	
December 9, 2020 
 
Mayor and City Council 
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway 
P.O. Box 6015 
Columbia, MO  65205 
 
Dear Mayor Treece and City Council Members: 
  
The Board of Directors of the Downtown 
Community Improvement District would like to 
offer support of the Parking Advisory 
Commission’s recommendation to provide free 
meter and parking garage parking on Christmas 
Eve.   
  
By allowing free parking on Christmas Eve, The 
District believes it will help entice last-minute 
shopping within the District and help spread a little 
holiday cheer. In addition to helping retailers in 
The District, various Churches in The District have 
reached out asking for free parking on Christmas 
Eve.  Free parking would greatly benefit the 
numerous churches in The District that plan on 
having Christmas Eve services. 
  
Finally, we would like to thank the Parking 
Advisory Commission and all involved City staff for 
their work on this issue.   
Sincerely, 
 
Nickie Davis 
Executive Director 
Downtown Community Improvement District 

 
 
 
 
 

CID BOARD 
 
Logan Dale  
Landmark Bank 
 
Adam Dushoff  
Addison’s 
 
Mikel Fields  
Cracked Up Mobile  
 
Auben Galloway 
Callahan & Galloway Property 
Management 
 
Kenny Greene 
Monarch Jewelry 
 
Van Hawxby 
DogMaster Distillery 
 
Aric Jarvis 
Broadway Hotel 
 
Kalle LeMone 
Nourish Café & Market 
 
Heather McGee 
On The Rocks 
 
Tom Mendenhall 
The Lofts at 308 Ninth 
 
Michael McClung  
Dungarees, Resident 
 
Munir Mohammad 
Boone Olive Oil, Shortwave 
 
Deb Rust 
Tellers 
 
Deb Sheals  
Historic Preservation Consulting 
 

 


